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The government has announced that NHS staff in England will receive a consolidated 
pay increase of 1% across all pay bands including high cost area supplements 
from the 1 April 2017. 
 
Our website has been updated to show the new pay rates at www.lasunison.com/pay  
 
You give 100% but your pay award is 1%. A new pay campaign has been launched by 
UNISON. Further details on our website at http://lasunison.com/pay-award-announced 
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